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Mobile Testing Site Coming to Galena Park High School

Houston, Texas:  Galena Park I.S.D., in collaboration with the City of Galena Park, Commissioner 
Adrian Garcia and Precinct 2, Harris County Public Health and the Texas Department of Emergency 
Management will be hosting a mobile COVID-19 testing site.

The testing site will be located in the Galena Park High School parking lot (1000 Keene St.) on 
Monday, July 13th through Friday, July 17th. The hours of operation each day will be 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m. Testing is available by appointment only, please visit www.txcovidtest.org or call (512)-883-2400 
to pre-register.

We would like to thank our partners for organizing the COVID-19 testing site and helping to keep our 
community safe. If you have any questions, please click the link below to visit the Harris County Public 
Health webpage: https://publichealth.harriscountytx.gov/.


